WELCOME TO FOURTH GRADE!

We are going to have a wonderful year together! Below is a list of materials you
will need to bring with you to Open House on Friday, September 1st. We are
looking forward to meeting each of you!

« Pencils (2 boxes)

« 1 Pencil Box

« 3 highlighters

« Crayons (24 count)

* 4 Dry Erase Markers

* 3 Glue Sticks

« Scissors

« Clipboard

« 5 Pocket folders - green, blue, red, yellow, purple
« Spiral Notebook (1 subject)
« Tissues

Wish List - Optional Purchase

« Plastic bags - sandwich or gallon size

« Colored Pencils (24 count or less)

« 1 bottle of wet glue

+ 1 package of wide ruled loose-leaf paper

Please label all of your supplies! Also, please place 5
sharpened pencils, 1 glue stick, a pair of scissors, 1
dry erase marker, a box of crayons, 1 highlighter,
(optional colored pencils), into your pencil box.

Place the rest of your labeled supplies in a plastic bag
(gallon size) to be stored away in the classroom until
needed throughout the school year!

Thank you!
-The 4th Grade Teachers



